
Farmville Insurance Corp.
201 High street
Farmville, VA 23833

March 3 2021

Shannon Henshaw
201 High street
Farmville, VA 23833

For Farmville Insurance Corp.

Dear to whom this may concern,

I am writing to bring the many large pot holes that are through town.

I am a resident in the area that has lived here for 10 years. I have yet to have a
reason to complain so this is my first favor to ask. This is a beautiful town that has a
wonderful community. I am writing this letter today because I have came across lots of
large pot holes on my daily commute to work. I have noticed recently on my way to work
that there have been some pot holes along the main roads.

This is a concern for the safety of our town and community. These large pot holes
could cause a major accident and are a hazard to drivers who many have impared
vision problems. These large potholes also cause damage to the driver's car resulting in
the driver having to cover the coast to an expense. I also can not help but notice the
unappealing look it adds to our town making us look uninviting.

The town would be grateful if the town council would take the necessary steps in
order to fix the many potholes in town. The town would appreciate it if we could have
these potholes filled so that we are safe and our cars are not damaged as we travel
from place to place.

Thanks,
Shannon Henshaw




